
Monday, October 5th 
 

 
 
5TH GRADE SPELL BOWL 
Attention all 5th graders - are you interested in joining the elementary spell bowl team?  There 
will be a call-out meeting tomorrow morning at 8:00 a.m. with Mr. Reid in room 813.  Mr. Reid 
will meet you at door J at 7:55 a.m.  Please see Mr. Reid if you have any questions. 
 

 
FRIDAY DRESS-UP THEME 
Just a heads up for this Friday.....TODAY is World Teachers' Day!  This Friday will be "dress like 
your favorite teacher" day.  Pick your favorite teacher and start planning your outfit!  

 
CLARK PICTURE RETAKES 
 
DATE:       October 12, 2020 
  
TIME:       E-LEARNERS - 8AM-10AM (ENTER THROUGH DOOR                     ("I")  
                IN-PERSON STUDENTS - PICTURES WILL BE TAKEN DURING LUNCH 
PERIODS 
  
In Inter-State's continued efforts to remain paperless, they will not be sending paper order forms 
for picture retake days. 
 
Below is your one-click link to online ordering for your picture retake day.  
https://inter-state.com/FlyerEntry/50308SA 
 
Students who ordered a package on original picture day, but are choosing to get their picture 
retaken, MUST bring their original picture package with them on retake day. We will not order 
them a new package until the old one is returned.   
 

CLARK 2020-21 YEARBOOK 
It's that time--yearbooks are on sale!  Make sure to order your yearbook, like now! Order before 
Saturday, October 31st and get the best deal!!  All orders are online through Herff Jones.  Go to: 
yearbookordercenter.com​ and enter the order number for Clark ​12888.  ​Check out the flyer on 
Clark's website!  The following is the breakdown of pricing: 
 

https://inter-state.com/FlyerEntry/50308SA
http://yearbookordercenter.com/


From now until October 31 - $25.00 
November 1 - December 18 - $30.00 
December 19 - April 14 - $35.00 
 

PARENTS: 

PARENTS OF ELEARNERS 
School pictures are available for pick up in the main office from 8:00 to 4:00, daily. 
******************************************************************************************** 
FORGOTTEN ITEMS 
Please make sure to drop off forgotten items for your students right inside Door J.  The table will 
be checked periodically, and we will make sure to get the items to your students.  It is not 
necessary to walk into the office as we are trying to minimize outside exposure throughout the 
day due to COVID. 
 

Students, just a reminder, please make sure to follow the dress code.  Remember, no hats are 
allowed to be worn in the building.  
 
EARLY DISMISSAL 
If you need to pick up your student early from school, please write a note, have your child bring 
to the front office first thing in the morning, and we will issue a pass for the student to leave 
class at the requested time. You will need to come into the office at time of pick-up in order to 
sign out your child. 
 


